
NOTICE TO LASSEN COUNTY VOTERS 
 
An error has been identified on Lassen County’s ballot in the Member of the 
State Assembly, District 1 race. The Ballot Occupation for the candidates should 
read as follows:  
 

                                 
 
Public notification and corrective measures are being implemented as follows: 

 The candidates in the affected race have been notified.  
 Local news media is being briefed on the issue.  
 A postcard notice showing the correction is being sent to Lassen County 

voters. 
 Notices will be posted in all Voting Assistance locations informing voters of 

the error. 
 Notice has been posted to the Election webpage. 

 
I apologize for the error and any confusion this may have caused. If you have 
any questions feel free to contact the election office at 530-251-8217. 
Julie Bustamante,  
Lassen County Clerk/Registrar of Voters 
 


